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June 18, 2010
The Honorable Kathleen A. Dahlkemper

U.S. House of Representatives

516 Canon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3103
Dear Representative Dahlkemper:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Military Spouse Job Continuity Act” (H.R. 4693) that offers a tax credit of up to $500 to any military spouse who has to renew or transfer a professional license due to a PCS order that takes a military family across state lines. The tax credit would apply only to administrative fees paid to licensing boards or certificate-granting institutions, expenses that are not covered by existing programs.


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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